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Minutes of general meeting held on 12 November 2019 

 

1. Welcome and new members: Eve welcomed everyone to the meeting.  There have been 
no new members since the September meeting.  

2. Apologies: Suzanne Davis, Liz Davison, Elaine Edmondson, Sheila Kissack, Kate Lennox, 
Sue Nelson, Julie Sico, Helen Wilkinson. 

3. Minutes of Last Meeting:  were confirmed as a true and accurate record.  Proposed:  
Diane Richmond, seconded Ann Rigby. 

4. Matters Arising:  there were no matters arising. 

5. NLBS tack sale – thank you to all the cake makers, refreshment servers, washer uppers, 
tidy uppers, entry staff, our table arranger and everyone who helped, we raised £493.  
Refreshments £120, Door £68 and tables £305. 

6. Christmas meal – it was proposed to hold this at the Smithy Inn, Holme towards the end 
of January 2020.  There were no objections to this proposal.  Further details to follow.  
Payment will be collected at January meeting. 

7. Used Postage Stamps – please bring these along to the next meeting and Eve will 
forward them to Bransby Horses Rescue and Welfare Charity. 

8. Bridleway Research – very little to report to date. 

9. Any other business: 

(i) Cumbria Bridleways Society 40th Anniversay – several members attended the 
celebration and Eve sent a card on behalf of the Group congratulating them on their 
anniversary. 

(ii) Rider Confidence Seminar with Karl Greenwood, Preston Patrick – Saturday 7th 
December 2019  - contact Josie Sanderson tel: 07914 289 852 or email: 
josiesanderson@outlook.com 

(iii) It was agreed at the meeting that the Group will continue to communicate with 
members via both Facebook and email. 

(iv) Ideas for speakers – we continue to seek ideas for speakers.  Please send these to 
Julie email: vicechair@nlbs.org.uk 

 

 
 
 

Next meeting: Tuesday, 14th January 2020 

Hest Bank Memorial Hall, Hest Bank   LA2 6JB 

Please come along and bring a friend  
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